
From: Guy Simpson  

Sent: 02 May 2025 16:38 

To: Planning 

Subject: Felling of tree in Camden Road 

 

Re application ref: 2025/1768/T  

 

I write to put on record my strong objection to the application 

to fell a tree outside 178 Camden Road.  As a local resident  

familiar with the beautiful, ancient tree in question I would regard 

the "proposed works" (if approved) as an act of mindless vandalism.    

 

Guy Simpson.  

 


